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REALIZING THE FUTURE

With the Illinois Route 390 Tollway completed, we are now 
closer than ever to O’Hare’s doorstep. We continue to make 
progress into the western terminal providing new access and 
helping to unlock untapped economic opportunities throughout 
the region. A new SmartRoad along the Jane Addams Memorial 
Tollway (I-90) creates a testbed for the innovations of the future. 
The Tollway has made it easier for small businesses to grow 
their business and promote new opportunities for the workforce 
of tomorrow. 

We’re not done and are more committed than ever to achieving 
our goals. The success of 2017 has built the momentum we need to keep pressing 
forward and begin realizing the future. We’re ready for what’s to come and look 
forward to building onward with our partners and help lead the way to a brighter, 
stronger and more interconnected future. 
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